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Website:      www.595.eaachapter.org/ 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/EAAChapter595 
 

Minutes / Meeting of EAA Chapter 595 
Rio Grande Valley 

 
 

January Announcements
Birthdays 

Anniversaries 
 

February Announcements 
Birthdays 

Anniversaries 

 
Events 

 
 
 

 

On February 11th, 2023 we had our 
monthly meeting and the meeting 
was open for discussion after 
quorum was established at 10:01 
AM. 
  
    Chapter President, Byron Engle 
opened the meeting by informing the 
members present that the Chapter 
was solvent. 
  
    President Byron Engle than 
presented the Service Award and 
News Editor Award to Cindy 
Vasquez, who had served 2 years as our Chapter Secretary. Thank 
you Cindy, you will be missed and you did a great job! 
  
    Robert Carter told the membership that Saturday, March 18 there 
will be a FAASST meeting at McCreery Aviation and is open to the 
public. 
  
    President Engle then opened discussion for members to give 
input on the coming Young Eagles event. In our discussion we 
established that the event should take place at the Weslaco Mid-
Valley Airport. The date for the event will take place Sunday, March 
19th, with a weather date for Sunday March 26. 
     

 Driving directions are: From IH-2, take 
the 1015 exit. Go North on 1015 to the 
1st stoplight, then turn left, then turn 
right on Vo-Tech Drive. When the road 
forks, take the left fork. Continue on Joe 
Stevens Ave. to the terminal building. 
The address is 1909. Turn into the 
parking area & walk into the Weslaco 
Airport Terminal Building. 
 
The question was raised as to who 
wanted to volunteer to help in the event 
and how many pilots and planes would 
be needed. 

     
After the event was discussed and put in place, there were still some 
details needed to be worked out and that would be coming forth later 



and as of the writing of this report those details have been received and are 
being reported here. 
  
    The last thing that was discussed was the need to update emails of our 
chapter members so that everybody can received any 
current important information that our Chapter sends to our members. 
  
With that after no more input was needed for the Fly-In, 
the meeting was adjourned and we went to a great lunch 
at the Longhorn Cattle Company in San Benito. 
  

The next meeting will be at the Edinburg Airport (EBG) at 11:00 a.m. See you 
there! 

Respectfully, 

Arthur Chavarria, Secretary 

 

Page 2 of 2 


